Jim Feenan

From: Eric Porter

Sent: Friday, May 20, 2022 12:57 PM
To: Jim Feenan

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Ripe Choice

From: Trena Pauly [mailto:pauly@pacific.net]

Sent: Friday, May 20, 2022 11:02 AM

To: Mary Darby <Mary.Darby@Ilakecountyca.gov>; Eric Porter <Eric.Porter@lakecountyca.gov>; Dist4 PlanningComm
<dist4planningcomm@Ilakecountyca.gov>

Cc: 'Mark Lipps' <mark@marklipps.com>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Ripe Choice

Dear Ms. Darby, Ms. Price and Mr. Porter,

| am writing in support of The Ripe Choice. Plain and simple, The Ripe Choice is a true asset to all of Lake County. Tammy
and Mark have put their hearts and souls into making Lake County extra special to those of us who live here and a more
attractive destination for visitors.

As a resident of Kelseyville for over 36 years | am truly grateful to Tammy and Mark for bringing their vision to Lake
County. We should applaud them, not dissuade them.

Sincerely,
Trena Moore Pauly



